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Time for Lyme in New York

Dear Friends,

Warm greetings to everyone gathered for Time for Lyme in New York, a benefit to support
Lyme disease research and the endowment fund.

Lyme Disease is a rapidly emerging problem particularly in the Northeast. The Lyme
Disease Association, the Greenwich Lyme Disease Task Force and Columbia University,
all of which have made immeasurable contributions to the fight against Lyme disease,
have joined forces to better combat this increasifig epidemic. Together, they have created
the Lyme Disease Research Center. New Jersey commends the hard working and
dedicated members of this organization who, through the promotion of research into a
treatment and cure for Lyme disease, have undoubtedly impacted and improved countless
lives. May the success of this event lead to continued progress in your efforts.

Best wishes for a most enjoyable and memorable Benefit. Thank you to everyone who
has worked so hard for the success of this event, especially Lyme Disease Association
President Pat Smith and The Greenwich Lyme Disease Task Force Co-Presidents Diane
Blanchard and Debbie Siciliano. It is only through the continued concern and
commitment of individuals such as yourselves that we may hope to provide a better
quality of life to all.

With sl good wishes,





